
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

22nd September 2025  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Harvest Collection Friday 3rd October 2025 

    

  

We are excited to share about our Harvest celebrations this year which will be organised by our 

primary school. 

As part of our Harvest festival, we will be collecting food items to donate to the foodbank organised 

by the Vine Church, which is a registered charity in Loose, Maidstone. We would really appreciate 

any non-perishable foods you can donate such as tins or dry foods. Items need to be brought into 

school from Tuesday 23rd September and given to your child’s class or form team.  

Thankyou very much for your support. All donations given will benefit the local community greatly 

and enable this charity to support more people in crisis through food banks and community work.  

Thank you for your support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs M Cleave 

Headteacher 

 


